
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Cincinnati, Ohio, April 4, 2023 -  
 
Westwood Works has received a two-year $150,000 grant from the Carol Ann and Ralph V. 
Haile, Jr. Foundation. This generous support will fund free community events like Westwood 
Second Saturdays and provide general operating support as Westwood Works increases its 
capacity to handle development projects, events, mini grants, and other programming. 
 
For years, Westwood Second Saturdays have been bringing neighbors together to celebrate 
the Westwood community around live music, food, drink, art, and activities for all ages. These 
events are free to the community thanks to grants like this from the Haile Foundation. Thank 
you to the Board of Directors and Staff at the Haile Foundation for the opportunity to continue 
serving the Westwood community. 
 
 

 
Stephanie Collins 
Executive Director, Westwood Works 
Stephanie@westwoodworks.org 
www.westwoodworks.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


